
                                                                       
      

Halton’s MAX Card Scheme? 

Unfortunately due to reasons beyond our control Halton Borough Council are 

unable to distribute MAX CARDS at this time.  As soon as we receive an update 

from My Max Card and we are able to distribute the cards again we will update 

the Local Offer and send information out in the DCS Newsletter. We apologise 

for the inconvenience. 

What is it? 

The Max Card is a discount card for families of disabled children that can be used at 

various leisure and holiday activities across Britain. The scheme is designed to help 

families save money on great days out at castles, zoos, bowling alleys and more. 

Halton has registered with this national scheme in the hope that some activities may 

be more affordable for families.  

Please see the website for further details - http://www.mymaxcard.co.uk/ 

Who can have a card? 

We are offering this to families of disabled children aged 0-18 years who live in 

Halton. The card cannot be passed on to be used by another individual or family. 

How can I get a card? 

They are available from Halton’s Disabled Children Service at DCS@halton.gov.uk 

or call 0151 511 6560. 

You will be asked to provide the following details - your name, your child’s name and 

date of birth and your home address including postcode to register with the scheme. 

The signature for the main carer is required by DCS when you receive your card. 

How much do they cost? 

The cards are £2.50p each which covers the full cost that Halton Borough Council 

pays to the scheme. It is valid for 2 years and so those using the card will probably 

cover their costs the first time that they use it. 
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